
Interpreters in the European Parliament on strike 
over changes to working time rules

(11 June 2018) The boss of the interpreters working for the European Parliament 
unilaterally adopted changes to interpreters' working time. Despite making 
concessions on their side the boss of the European Parliament, the general 
secretary, has not come to the negotiating table with the unions. Therefore EPSU 
affiliate USF and other unions decided to undertake strike action. A first action will 
take place on 12 June. EPSU has sent a letter of support.
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